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Kirthi Peramaul

From: Belinda Boshoff <belinda@ditjabe.co.za>
Sent: Friday, 27 July 2018 10:26
To: Environment Environment; Kirthi Peramaul
Subject: Proposed mining of quarry 6

Good day, 
 
With this email please find my comments on the proposed subject. 
Residential address:  Plot 219 Lalapalm Street, Kameeldrift East. 
Tel: 082 822 8930 
Email: Belinda@ditjabe.co.za 
 
Comments: 
If the road like it is now is going to be used to the quarry, its directly through my property.  I am a game and 
vegetable farmer 
and the dust from the extra/heavy traffic will severely affect me. 
 
My house is also next to the road so the dust is also going to affect my family. 
 
 
Blasting will also be a problem with the animals on my property. 
 

 
 


